
                                            Pauline Reeves 
DEPUTY DIRECTOR 
ROAD SAFETY DIVISION 
DEPARTMENT FOR TRANSPORT 
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Nigel Brien  
by email: nigel.brien@derby.gov.uk 
 

Web Site: www.dft.gov.uk 
 

19th December 2022 
          
 
 
Dear Nigel 
  
You were informed earlier in the year that you have been selected to receive £475,000 
funding in Round 3 of the Department for Transport’s Safer Roads Fund (SRF) for the 
A52 and have met with the SRF team to discuss the process for funding. 
 
I am now pleased to share with you the following documents: 
 

• The application form for your scheme (if you have been allocated funding for 
more than one scheme then please fill in an application for each scheme) 

• The Road Safety Benefits spreadsheet (to follow shortly as this is undergoing 
final quality assurance checks)  

• Guidance to completing the Road Safety Benefits spreadsheet (to follow shortly 
as above) 

• A bank details form to be completed and returned with your application form 
• A pdf copy of the quarterly monitoring report that you will be expected to return 

to the SRF Specific Point of Contact (SPoC), which will in turn be reported to 
ministers. This is currently being tested with current schemes and you will get 
the latest version once your application is approved. 

 
The deadline for you to return the application is 17:00 on 25 February 2023. Please 
could you confirm receipt of this letter and the associated documents by 17:00 21 
December 2022.  
 
We would be grateful if you do not share this progress wider than is necessary within 
your teams and do not make any public announcement. DfT Comms will be leading 
an announcement when the submission process has been completed and will be in 
touch in due course. 
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If you have any further questions as you complete the application form, please do not 
hesitate to contact the SRF team on saferroadsfund@dft.gov.uk.   
  
Yours sincerely 
 

    
 
Pauline Reeves 
Deputy Director, Road Safety Division 
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